16th. July, 1929.

Dr F.R. Immer,
Department of Agriculture,
University Farm,
St Paul,
Zinnesota, U.S.A.

Dear Dr Immer,

It would give me great pleasure, if it proves to be possible, to have you here during your residence abroad studying biometrical methods in genetics. The subject is one of very great importance and has been very inadequately explored. It would be a good thing to bring over the whole or the bulk of the data immediately in hand, since I believe the most onlightening thing in studying methods is to examine on all kinds of subordinate points, the body of preliminary observations actually available.

I enclose a leaflet for voluntary workers. Mr Cutler is at present in charge in the absence of the Director.

Yours sincerely,